
NAUMANN'S NORCAL NEWS DEL MONTE GC RESULTS 

Manuel Sousa at Lake Wildwood CC in Penn 
Valley reports that he came through the 
recent fire with little more than a scar. 
Neither the GC property or his home were 
hurt. He did however spend a few sleepless 
nights watching homes and land burning. At 
one point the fire was so intense, that one 
home burned completely to the ground in 12 
minutes....Dave. Sexton at Meadow Club, 
recently finished rebuilding one green and 
two tees. He is also working on completeing 
cart paths that should wrap the course. 
Because of course drainage problems, the 
paths are built to carry water to the nearest 
catch basin. They are made out of exposed 
aggregate,...Rick Hansen has left Mountain 
Shadows GC in Rohnert Park to become the 
Superintendent at Windsor Club in Windsor. 
It is a new course designed by Ron Fream.... 

MEMBERSHIP UPDATE 

At a recent Board meeting for the purpose of 
reviewing our present membership, it was 
noted that quite a few of our members are 
qualified to take their class A & B exams. It 
is the goal of any association to grow and 
prosper in order to survive. Ours is no 
exception. Too merely become a member is 
not enough. The Board realizes that due to 
the nature of our business it is sometimes 
hard to schedule the time to take your exam. 
The Board is also sensitive to the fact that 
some people have trouble taking exams. 
Trust me you're not alone. It is for this 
reason we would like to set up a special 
study session to help our members prepare 
for their exams. 
If you are interested in participating in the 
study session, please contact Mike Garvale 
at Palo Alto Hills CC. {415} 948-0922 or any 
of our other board members. If we receive 
enough response we will schedule the session 
and notify you. 
Remember, this isn't only for the benefit of 
the association, it's for your's as well. Take 
the time and get involved. 

LOW GROSS 

Winskowicz 74 
Zoller 75 
Larsen 75 
Cox 76 
Hayes 78 
Poole 78 
Jorgensen 80 
Paul 80 

LOW NET 

Bibber 67 
Holmes 71 
Sciarreta 71 
Mooser 71 
Garvale 72 
Schlothauer 73 
Andrews 73 
Archer 73 
J. Ross 74 
Sauls 74 
McCraw 74 

The Association would like to thank Pete 
Bibber and staff for the wonderful Barbeque 
lunch and sharing his fine golf course with 
us for the September meeting. 

A LOOK AHEAD 

Oct. 19-20 GC Constuction Seminar 
Nov. 7 Santa Theresa 
Dec. 2 Christmas Party 

Rancho Canada 
Jan. Crow Canyon 

San Ramon 
Feb. Almaden GC 

San Jose 

MEMBERSHIP NOTICE 

Complete all info for your membership card 
and return your dues now. DUES ARE NOW 
PAYABLE. 


